As part of our Diversity and Inclusion work, this Friday we are celebrating World Afro Hair
Day.

Your child can come in with an Afro hairstyle or braided to celebrate Afro hair. If your child
does not have Afro hair, they can come in with braids or their own special hairstyle.

Children are still expected to wear school uniform. We are not asking for any cash
donations as this is just a celebration of different hair.

Your children will be learning about different hairstyles and how to look after their hair.

If you have any questions, please speak with me or your child’s class teacher.

Rachel Allen

Year 5 Teacher / Diversity Lead




